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This Week… 
 

Wow! What a great week back in 
reception. This week we have been writing 
Easter News. We wrote about what we did 
during the Easter holidays and drew a 
picture to go with it. 

In our phonics we have been learning how 
to read words with 4 graphemes such as, 
jump, pond, hand, went. We have also 
learnt 4 new tricky words, like, so, have 
and said. 

This week we had our first PE session with 
coach Tobias. Our focus this half term is 
Athletics.   

In maths we have been learning all about 
number 10. We have been making number 
10 with different objects in our play, 
drawing number 10 and finding number 10 
in our classrooms and around our school.  

 
 

 
 

 

Star of the Week 
 

Congratulations to our Star of the Week! 

Bluebells: Macy-Leigh McMahon 

Daffodils: Jessica Viney 

 

 
 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

Word of the week 

Harbour  

Bank Holiday  

 

School will be closed on Monday 2nd May 
for the May Day bank holiday. 

Children will return to school at 8:50am on 
Tuesday 3rd May. 

 

 

PE Kit 

Reception will now have PE on Mondays 
with our sports coach Tobias. We will also 
be doing yoga on Wednesdays. Please can 
your child wear their PE kit on these days.  

 


